The Wayland Festival Committee wish to thank the Council for the Grant of £500.

How have spent this Grant money and other sponsorship funds. All the monies available
are spent on contracting with Artistes, who we believe, will bring to the Wayland
Community an opportunity to be entertained over a three day period.

This year will be the first year when the Festival takes place in the summer, namely June
8,9,10. The Committee took the view, from adverse comments made, that the traditional
October date was unacceptable to many of our Senior Citizens because after the
performance they were walking home in the dark and they were worried for their own

safety.

By changing to a 3 day festival we have been able to allocate more funds and by so doing
have contracted with Artistes who previously would have been unaffordable.

We have managed to get local acts from within Norfolk/Suffolk and of course others that
come from further afield.

You will have in front of you copies of this year’s programme and we look forward to
seeing you at one of the performances.

If there any questions I will be happy to answer as best as I can.



